From: Tim McClemont

To: Sandy Pollock

Cc: Stevenson, Kirsten; Jaelle Etienne
Subject: RE: Donation from Hamilton Police Services
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 12:08:05 PM

Good afternoon Sandy,

Thank you for your message.

Yes please make the cheque out to The AIDS Network.

Please extend our appreciation to the Hamilton Police Services Board.

Regards,
Tim

Tim McClemont

Executive Director

The AIDS Network

140 King Street East, Suite 101
Hamilton, Ontario L8N 1B2

(905) 528-0854 Ext 229

(866) 563-0563

ed@aidsnetwork.ca
www.aidsnetwork.ca

Sign up for our Newsletter

Check us out on Facebook and Twitter
Serving Hamilton, Halton, Haldimand, Norfolk & Brant

*DISCLAIMER*: The information in this electronic message may contain privileged
and confidential information, and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity
to which it is addressed. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify us immediately by telephoning (905) 528-0854 or by replying to this email.
Thank you for your co-operation. Notwithstanding, e-mail is not entirely private or
confidential. Please do not include confidential, personal or private information in an
e-mail message. For your protection, our responses will not include any confidential
information.

From: Sandy Pollock

Sent: March 30, 2021 9:35 AM

To: Tim McClemont <ed@aidsnetwork.ca>

Cc: kirsten.stevenson@hamilton.ca; Jaelle Etienne <JEtienne@hamiltonpolice.on.ca>
Subject: Donation from Hamilton Police Services

Good morning Tim,
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Further to your correspondence with Kirsten Stevenson, | would like to confirm that
the Hamilton Police Services Board recently approved a donation in the amount of
$500 to the Aids Network in support of International Women's Day.

Could you please confirm that the cheque should be made payable to The Aids
Network? Once | hear back from you | will get the cheque issued and sent out to you.

Thank you!
Sandy

Sandy Pollock

Executive Assistant to the Chief of Police
Hamilton Police Service

155 King William Street

Hamilton, Ontario

L8R 1A7

Main: 905-546-4925
www.hamiltonpolice.on.ca
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